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18.01.2024  
 
Dear Families,  
 

 
Tuesday 6th February 2024 is Online Safety Day, which is a nationwide event celebrated 
across the U.K. We actively teach the children about staying safe online throughout the year 
through our Computing Curriculum and beyond. In school during the week, each class will 
have a specific focus on an aspect of keeping safe online. Each class will create work based 
on keeping themselves safe whilst on the internet. We will also have worship focusing on this 
important theme.   
 

 
One part of staying safe online is through using computers – we use them every day in school! 
Attached to the back of this letter is a competition page to design our new screensaver for all 
our computers within school. This means whenever a computer is turned on or logged in 
the desktop will contain one of our children's poster designs! This will serve as a permanent 
reminder about the importance of staying safe online. The sheet has some top tips on ensuring 
your child's entry is in with a chance of winning. It should promote how to stay safe online and 
explain why this is important all whilst being bright, colourful and exciting.  
 
We cannot wait to see all the fabulous designs and with the help of various child-led 
committees pick our winning entry to be displayed across all computers for the rest of the year. 
Good luck! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs Percival  
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